Linwood NDA Minutes for October 12, 2006—Meecting held at 7:00PM, Linwood Elementary
School Library.

Chairs Lynn and Beth Kelland had all attendees introduce themselves.

Chelsea Bantz, Milwaukie High School Senior, presented information regarding her Se-
nior Project, re-instating the “Umbrella Parade™ in Downtown Milwaukie celebrating this Holi-
day Season and the City Hall Tree Lighting. The parade is scheduled for December 9th and the
route will be officially announced. She shared pics of previous parades, which apparently
ceased in the late 1990°s and explained how much fun it had been for her as a youngster. Her
goal is to get all of the Milwaukie Schools® children to participate with decorated umbrellas and
anticipates that it should be widely attended, with prizes for the best decorations, etc. She is
also looking for a total amount of about $2,000.00 in funding and hoped that Linwood would
contribute a share from available grant funds. The topic will be discussed at the November
meeting.

Since no one from Clackamas Fire District #1 was on hand to share information for Fire
Safety Month, Lynn provided some information he had obtained regarding fire alarms for the
hearing impaired. Apparently there is information on the Internet for those who need further de-
tails, or you can get in touch with him for other contacts.

Alex Campbell, City of Milwaukie, discussed street maintenance and the final ideas for
getting the money together to make street repairs into the future. The three-prong idea of raising
funds, if passed by Council, will tackle King Road within the first 3 years of the 10-year sched-
ule of projects, with Railroad Ave., Monroe St. and Stanley Ave. scheduled for years 4-6. Lin-
wood Ave. and Home Ave. are scheduled for the 7+-years of the proposed program. He also re-
quested feedback from attendees in order to tweak the proposal and can be contacted if you
have further questions or would like to get additional information to him
(campbella@eci.milwaukie.or.us).

Campbell also let folks know about opportunities to participate with regard to other
street/traffic/transportation issues: Street Surface Maint. public meeting Dec. 17th, at City Hall;
Transportation Sys. Plan Update see Pilot for further information as this gets going; and Transit
Planning which will include public outreach as the Environmental Impact Statement moves for-
ward and will be announced accordingly.

Beth advised that the speed trailer sign will be available and would like Linwood volun-
teers to make sure the rules will be followed for its use and that dates and times are scheduled
for having it wherever the folks and the school think it would be most effective. Contact Beth or
Lynn for more details.

Dolly Macken-Hambright advised folks of the stronger laws governing vandalism at his-
toric places, most especially the Milwaukie Pioneer Cemetery and asked all to be vigilant
should suspicious activity be spotted on the grounds. Also, the last 2006 clean-up is scheduled
for Oct. 14th.

Don Wiley aired concerns regarding Furnberg Park and Dolly agreed to forward the in-
formation to Chief Kanzler and the PSAC, for some help regarding the issues at the Park.

It was decided that the Co-Chairs will ask N. Clackamas Parks to attend the Nov. meet-
ing to answer some questions regarding the 3 Linwood Parks in general.

The meeting was adjourned.
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